
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Re 11.3 146 TO rename North Service Rd. 9known as Drakes Drive) Ward 10

From: Deborah Martin
Sent: June 24, 2019 10:33 PM
To: clerk(5>hamilton.ca

Subject: Re 11.3 146 TO rename North Service Rd. 9known as Drakes Drive) Ward 10

To Planning committee Councillors and City Staff

In regards to item 7.2 in the June 18th meeting about the renaming of Drakes Drive in Stoney Creek there was little to
no discussion by council. The renaming seemed to be handled as an item of interest to be voted on to move to the June
26th full council meeting for approval. I am concerned that its renaming is being put through without review or
discussion about the community letters or our input. This was to have been a Public meeting with public input.

Presently I am asking to have my initial letter of request for Drakes Drive name change and my current letter of concern
be added to the agenda of the June 26th full council meeting. Thank you for your interest and attention to this matter.

Best regards, Debbie Martin
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